

## Dear Parent/Guardian,

November is already here and our annual holiday concert is right around the corner! The concert will be held on December 17th in the elementary school gym. Concerts will be 15-20 minutes long and will allow time to switch grades in between. The students have been working hard to learn their music and they are looking forward to presenting their concert to family, friends, and community members!

## **Schedule**

4th grade - 12:30pm

3rd grade - 1:00pm

2nd grade - 1:30pm

1st grade - 2:00pm

Kindergarten - 2:30pm

## **Concert attire**

Students are encouraged to wear nice attire for this special occasion. If your student wants to wear a skirt/dress, make sure that the hem touches the knees, even when sitting. Holiday colors and accessories are welcome but not required.

## **Attendance**

3rd and 4th grade- Performing in a group for an audience is a music standard that is assessed through the concert. In order to make up this assessment, students who are not in attendance will be provided with an alternative assessment that will be given during the next music class following the concert.

Signing out

In order to ensure the safety of all our students, a parent/guardian needs to sign

their student(s) out in their regular classrooms after the concert.

Thank you for your support of Davis County Music! Please feel free to contact me

with any questions or concerns about the concert or music class. I look forward to

seeing you there!

Sincerely,

Katie Phillips

E-mail: <u>katie.phillips@dcmustangs.com</u>

Phone: (641) 664-2200 ext. 1420